Wendy Strangeway

From:

Lucy Fletcher <grosmont-pc@hotmail.co.uk>

Sent:

14 April 2016 09:55

To: Subject: Planning NYM/2016/0111/LB

Dear Mrs Teasdale,

Re the application for stone cleaning works at the Station Tavern, Grosmont.

The Council objects to the works as carried out, i.e. the poor quality of the cleaning process and the damage to the stonework as noted in the report provided. We support the recommendation for remedial works to restore and unify the appearance of the building.

Regards,

Lucy

